Henric Gotvall
2014-05-19

Sheryl Berg
Rotary Club of Space Center
Houston, TX

Dear Sheryl,

Many thanks for taking such good care of us when visiting Your club 12 May!

Please give my special regards to Teri for helping us out when carrying only credit card and no
cash.

Our flight home was dreadful with 18 hours delay due to rainstorm in Dallas, but finally we got
back home. We brought home a lot of fine memories as well as a 50Ib case with well over
$1000 worth of purchases. Shopping is real good in Texas. It seems, we also brought the
warm weather with us. Today, we have a real nice summer day with 74 degrees.

Enclosed You find our ensign. (hopefully the correct word according to Google).

You also find a paper about our Lake District and available summer activities. Most of it is in
Swedish, but it can at least give you some ideas of what it’s like in our area.

Please pass our thanks and blessings to all members!

Best Regards/Med Vanlig Halsning
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Henric & Anneli Gotvall
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